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ZAMBIAS' STATEMENT DURING THE UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW OF VIETNAM, 

22ND JANUARY, 2019.

Mr. President,

Zambia welcomes the delegation of Vietnam to the current UPR cycle and thank them for the comprehensive report and update just been provided.

We note with satisfaction positive strides  Vietnam has achieved in her quest to promote and protect human rights, among others, the issuance of important new policies since the last review aimed at ensuring that its people fully enjoy human rights particularly the effort to build an enabling environment to implement  the SDGs and guarantee the rights to development, rights of vulnerable groups and labour rights.
Zambia recommends to Vietnam the following:

-To  fully  incorporate in domestic law the provisions of the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights.
-To ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights;

-To  review the Law on Marriage and Family with a view to setting the same minimum age for marriage for women and men.
-.

We wish the delegation of Vietnam every success in the entire UPR process.
I thank you.
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